
From: Hans Ulrich Obrist <HUO@compuserve.com> 
To: Vasif Kortun <kortun@netone.com.tr> 
Date: Sunday, February 4, 2001 10:36 PM 
Subject: invitation to istanbul... 
 
Dear Vasif 
many thanks for your message. 
I am thrilled about your invitation. 
May would be a good moment, 
eventually also april, of course Paris 
Istanbul Paris no problem. It would be 
important to have an Air France flight (for the 
frequent flyer thing ...). 
very best regards 
Hans Ulrich 
 


